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TRIO/SSS Staff went to Council for
Opportunity in Education COE Annual

Conference in NYC!

HAPPENING THIS MONTH

As summer came to a closed last month and
Fall 2024 semester is underway, its time for
TRIO Lobos to buckle down and focus on your
classes. Don’t forget you have support here at
TRIO/SSS. Meet with your peer tutors and
mentors to stay on track with your academics. 

9/2 - Labor Day (Campus Closed)
9/6 - Scavenger Hunt Deadline
9/9-13- COE Annual Conference (TRIO Staff Out of Office)
9/11 - Patriot Day & National Day of Service/Remembrance
9/13 - UNMG Endowment Scholarship Due
9/17-18 - Academic Workshops Begin (Math & Writing)  
9/24 - Advisor Institute (TRIO Staff Out of Office)

COE is a nonprofit organization, established in 1981,
dedicated to furthering the expansion of college
opportunities for low-income, first-generation students,
and students with disabilities in all 50 states. Its numerous
membership services, the Council works in conjunction
with colleges, universities, and agencies to help low-income
students enter college and graduate. Over a million low-
income students and students with disabilities each year
receive college access and retention services through our
member colleges and agencies.
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SEPTEMBER EVENTS
We will be conducting our monthly Fall 2024
Academic Workshops! Come join our peer
tutors and learn more tips and information with
writing and math. Zoom links are provided for
the writing workshops for your convenience.
Explore, learn, develop and engage with
TRIO/SSS Fall 2024 Academic Workshops!
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#TRIOWORKS!#TRIOWORKS!
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SCAVENGER 
HUNT RESULTS!
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Fun Facts

 I have been making

Dreamcatcher since I was 7

years old.

1.

I am a Marine Corps Veteran.2.

I enjoy doing beadwork.3.

I enjoy making feathered fans

(i.e., NAC, and Powwow).

4.

I enjoy going to the gym and

working out.

5.

I know how to weave and was

featured on UNM-Gallup’s

web page for a rug I weaved

last year in Intro to Navajo

Weaving.

6.
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SCHOLAR OF THE MONTH
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How does it feel to be scholar of the month?
It’s an honor. With every TRIO monthly
newsletter I would see this and read about the
scholar of the month, and have always
wondered what it would be like to be that
person. I am proud that my work is paying off,
it is especially humbling when you are
recognized for it. Thank you to the TRIO staff
for always being there when we (the students)
need it the most.

Do you have any study habits you would
recommend to other students? What are they? 
The one study habit that I continue to practice
is “do the work, even when you don’t want to.”
There are days I show up on campus and feel
mentally drained. But I know that if I don’t put
in the work for myself, then no one else will.

What is your favorite thing about TRIO/SSS? 
That the TRIO/SSS is truly a supportive team.
It’s good to know that if and when I am
struggling with a subject, they will offer the
support I need to accomplish my goals.
 Where do you plan to transfer to after
graduation?
My ideal situation would be to continue classes
here at UNM-Gallup. But if the courses/classes
that are required of me are offered at the main
campus, then I would like to continue my
educational journey with UNM Main Campus.
I am thankful for...
I am thankful for my wife. I would not be here if
she did not support me the way that she does.
She is my inspiration for pursuing my education.

DARRELDARREL
WATCHMANWATCHMAN
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TRIO/SSS CLUB
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Volunteer,
network,

community
service, have fun!

Upgrade your
resume, apply for

scholarships,
internships! Join

the TRIO/SSS Club
for fall semester!

JOINJOIN
TODAYTODAY
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Gerilyn Haswood
Aleija Nasafotie
Deion Romero
Myra Chee

Alvina Tracey

Antoinette Marianito

Darrel Watchman
Garry Ferguson

Christopher Bettelyoun
Frank Diaz
Tara Ashley

Colton Begay
Alora Francis

Donald Haswood
Celia Martinez

Candace Garcia

Chandra Jarvison

Jessica Jimenez

Albertha Pino
Tiffany Armijo
Kaitlyn Begay

Katherine Brochey
Alicia Campos Brandon Stevens
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While Patriot Day is an annual observance, it is
not a federal holiday. Schools and businesses
remain open, and daily routines continue as
usual.

The day is marked by numerous
commemorative ceremonies and events across
the country. These ceremonies often include
moments of silence, the reading of victims'
names, and tributes to the first responders and
civilians who lost their lives or were impacted
by the tragic events of September 11, 2001.

As of September 2024, 23 years have passed
since the attacks, which profoundly changed
the nation and the world. Patriot Day serves as
a solemn reminder of the lives lost, the
heroism displayed, and the resilience shown
by communities in the face of tragedy. It is a
day for reflection, unity, and commitment to
service, as individuals and groups participate
in various acts of kindness and volunteer
efforts to honor the memory of those affected.
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Patriot Day is observed on September 11
each year, and due to its deep significance,

many refer to it simply by its date:
September 11, or 9/11. It is also known as

the 9/11 National Day of Service and
Remembrance.


